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MESSAGE REGARDING COVID-19

Pete the Plumber is committed to keeping our staff and our customers safe and healthy. We would like
to take a moment to update everyone on the precautions our company is taking.

All of our plumbers are equipped with hand sanitizers to use before and after every call they complete.
We are also following information set out by Alberta Health Services to self-isolate for any employee
who is returning to Canada or is exhibiting any symptoms associated with COVID-19.

We ask our customers to keep in contact with our office if they are feeling un-well, have been asked to
self-isolate, or are concerned about upcoming appointments so we can make any necessary adjustments
to your booking.

We will continue to strive to serve the Calgary community as we have for the last 20 years!
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